
 Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 
 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

 
 
 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084  
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
Elders  
Mark Couch - Chairman 
markcouch25@gmail.com  
Robert Kauffman 

rdkauffman26@gmail.com  
Frank Luke  
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller - Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach 
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor Dave Aungst 
 
 

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
 

  

 

“With many other 

words he warned 

them; and he 

pleaded with 

them, “Save 

yourselves from 

this corrupt 

generation.” 

ACTS 2:40 

mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org
mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org


Welcome to Mountain View 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

October 9, 2022 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart 
through the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have 

children, please know that we have a nursery available for infants through 
age 3. If you would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, 

please contact the pastor or an usher. 
 

 9:15am Sunday school 
10:15am Worship 
Sermon Pastor Dave Aungst 
  “The State of the Church”  Acts 2:36-40 
  
Serving Today 
Ushers:  Micah Anderson and Jacob Frank 
Greeter: Daniel & Louise Byler 
Nursery:  SS: Elise Aungst  CH: Available but not Staffed 
 
October 2nd Report 
Offering:  $3,581.47 
Received YTD:  $107,519.21 
Budgeted YTD:  $121,277.60 

 
Announcements 
The youth group will be heading to Knoebels Amusement Park today. The 
youth will depart from Mt. View at 10:30am and will return around 
6:30pm. The cost is $10 per person. Please also bring money for food and 
drink. Friends are welcome at all youth activities! 
 
MCC school kit collection is extended until October 16th. We are still in 
need of 160 notebooks, 152 pencils, 15 rulers, 34-12 packs of colored 
pencils, and 15 pens. If you would like to donate, please place them in the 
box located in the foyer by next Sunday.  
 
It’s Shoebox Time!  As you prayerfully prepare to pack your shoebox gift, 
please remember that your shoebox may be the only gift the child ever 
receives. Consider including a “wow” item, such as a doll or soccer ball with 
a pump. Remember to add the $9 donation to help cover the cost of 

collection, processing, shipping, and gospel materials. Please take a box 
home with you today and return it to the church by Sunday, November 13th.  
 
Mt. View’s Sewing group will meet at the church on October 19th at 9:00am. 
Please bring your own lunch. 
 
Practice for the children’s Christmas program will resume October 23rd. All 
school-aged children are encouraged to participate. Practices will occur 
every Sunday, downstairs in the social room during our normally scheduled 
Jr. Church time. 
 
October is Pastor Appreciation Month! We will be celebrating with a carry-in 
meal to honor our pastor, David Aungst, on October 23rd. The meal with take 
place immediately following the morning worship service. In addition to the 
meal, we will also be having a card shower. Please bring a hot or cold dish to 
share. Cake will be provided for dessert. Please plan to attend and show 
your support and appreciation for our pastor and his family! 
 
Crossroads Pregnancy Center’s annual fundraising banquet will be held on 
Tuesday, October 18th at Locust Grove. For more information and to reserve 
a spot, please contact Stephanie at (814) 643-3570. 
 
Looking Ahead 
Nov. 5th – Baby Shower for Sadie Bearley, daughter of Josh & Kristen Bearley, 
at the church from 10-12am. Diapers, Wipes, and Diaper Genie refills 
needed. Clothing 6 mos. and older welcome. 
 
Nov. 13th - Mt. View’s annual Thanksgiving meal at the Reedsville Fire 
Company’s banquet hall following the morning service. 
 
Opportunity to Serve 
There are several vacant positions at the church that need filled. If you feel 
led or want more information, please contact Pastor Dave or an Elder. 
o Nursery Workers 
o Men’s Adult Teaching Position 
o Youth Pastor 
o Children’s Church Coordinator 
o Children’s Church Teachers/Helpers 
o Overseer 
o Thrift Store 
 

I’m interested in: 

 
o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 


